
 

 

27 May 2022 

From the Headteacher 

A gentle reminder that we are now at the end of this half term. The Academy will be closed from 

now until Monday 6 June, when we will be open as per our normal school hours. 

Standards and Expectations 

Thank you to parents for your on-going support in ensuring your child has the correct school 

uniform.  Our students are looking extremely smart.  We have noticed that a few students still 

require a tie.  Ties can be purchased from main reception for £6. 

Students have responded really positively to the no Mobile Phone rule, please can you remind your 

student of the importance of this moving forward. 

Uniform Rules After Half Term: 

There is a letter attached to the end of this bulletin regarding uniform rules after the half term. 

New Year 7 Transition Letter 

Also attached to this bulletin is a letter for parents of new Year students in regard to school 

uniforms. 

Should you have any queries or require further information on any item in the news bulletin, you can 

contact the school by the following methods: 

Telephone: 0191 5007981 

Email: thr-enquiries@consilium-at.com  

Website: http://thornhillschool.org.uk  

Twitter: @thornhill_uk 

Facebook: Thornhill Academy 
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27th May 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
 
Uniforms 
As we approach half term, we would like to make you aware of new rules being brought into the school to ensure 
students are smart at all times. As a result of this we are requesting the following: 
 
 

• No coats to be worn within the building 

• Coats to be removed at entrance, prior to entering the building 

• No hoodies or jackets to be worn – these are not part of the school uniform 

• No coats to be put on at the end of a lesson 

• No mobile phones to be seen or heard 
 
To ensure that students get to lessons on time, all staff will be supporting students at change over, we have also 
implemented a one-way system across the school, each building will be clearly sign posted. 
 
 
Once again, I want to thank you for the overwhelming support we always receive from parents. I look forward to 
continuing to work alongside parents/carers in celebrating your child’s success over the rest of the academic year.  
 
Your support with all the matters noted above is appreciated as always. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr C. Locke 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 
 






